
August 21, 2023

Budget Hearing Meeting

Present:
President: Adam French
Director: Kim Bateman
Director: Bracken Abrams
Board Member: Karrie Winder
Board Member: Brian Sargent
Andy Cooper and Debi Wilson were absent

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm

Our levy max is .006% and starting next year we can ask for 3% each year without having to
notify. If we opt out of this option the funds go into a foregone. These funds can be accessed
anytime down the road.

Proposed Budget Details:
Will post proposed budget on Friday August 25
Public Hearing will be held on September 5

Adam will deposit $10,000.00 into the account and the district will reimburse him once we
receive funds in January.

Debi is working on finalizing the 501-c-3

Brian made a motion to accept the proposed budget and Bracken seconded it. All members
were in agreement.

Meeting adjourned at 7:27 pm


